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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

8/5 

Liturgy 

Tuesday 

9/5 

Cricket club  

 

Wednesday 

10/5 

Y3 Swimming 

Thursday 

11/5 

 

Friday 

12/5 

Library - Y1/2 

Celebration 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  100% 

Year 1 – 99.6% 

Year 2  - 97.7% 

Year 3  - 96% 

Year 4  -  94.5% 

Whole school:  97.5% 

National target: 96% 

Well done Reception, 100% attendance - 

fantastic 

8th May 2017 

Class Dojo          Student 

engagement 

this week. 

KS1 SATS: During the month of May the children in year 2 will have 

some ‘Special tasks’ to complete. Miss McDougall will be ensuring that 

every child has the best opportunity to show their skills in reading, 

writing and maths. The SATs are designed to indicate that a pupil is 

working towards, working at and working at greater depth according to 

the Year 2 expectations of the curriculum. Our Year 2 are FANTASTIC 

and we know they will enjoy showing off their academic talents.  

NURSERY/RECEPTION MASS: Unfortunately the Nursery and Reception 

Mass on Thursday 11th May has been postponed. 

EARLY YEARS EQUIPMENT: The Early Years are looking to improve their 

outdoor areas using natural resources. They are hoping to make better 

use of the space available to them. They are looking for donations of:  

pallets, sand, old tools, bulbs and seeds to plant, compost, guttering for 

water activities, plant pots and trellising. If you have any donations or 

you have the time and skills to offer in support of what the Early Years 

are hoping to achieve please get in touch with the office.  

YEAR 4 TRANSITION: The Year 4 pupils who are moving to Newminster 

and Chantry Middle schools attended transition days this week. The 

headteachers of both school were very impressed with the behaviour 

and attitude of our children.  I felt very proud to receive such positive 

feedback. Well done to all the Year 4’s involved. 

YEAR 4 LEAVERS HOODIES:  Please contact Michelle Smith (Nathan’s 

mum) if interested in ordering a hoodie. 

Statement to live by :  I  know how to help others when they are 
in trouble 

 Good Work  Star of the Week 

NUR   

Rec Luke Ayra 

Y1 Florence Lily  

Y2 William Lucy/William 

Y3 Philip  Abigail 

Y4 Danny James 
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